Home Visiting Hub Meeting                                                                                                                Thursday, May 12, 2016 1:00 - 2:30 p.m.                                                                                                                         United Way LLA Conference Room
Minutes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendees:  Zoe Brainard, Ericka Burkhardt, Susan Clark,  Michelle Datema, Kathy Szenda-Wilson, Jenny Rouble, Kristin Roux, Jill Wise. 
1. Old business
a. Updated brochure – The group discussed how to incorporate additional home visiting programs into the existing brochure.  An attachment that includes Twenty Hands and Community Unlimited will be printed and added to the current brochure.  An empty panel with include information about the Great Start Parent Coalition as a way for families to be more involved in early education. 
b. Joint professional development – The CISD is planning professional development for the coming year.  Topics may include Trauma Informed Approaches, ASQ-SE and MI Bridges training.  These trainings will be available to group members. 
c. Joint Service Day – Jenny held a successful service day that included hearing and vision screening, oral screenings, a chance to sign up for GSRP, crafts and play activities.  The CISD held a similar event in conjunction with their Day of the Child Event on May 5.  Kathy stated that an opportunity for families to access community services outside of the normal times and location is being discussed.  This item will be added to next month’s agenda for further discussion. 
2. Group data – The group reviewed materials provided.  This agenda item was moved to next month’s meeting for further discussion. 
a. Capacity
b. 2-1-1
c. Transitions
d. Next steps – transitions or outreach
3. Community data review for 32p grant – The group officially supports application for this grant that will provide funds for expanding home visiting throughout the county using the PAT curriculum. The Home Visiting Hub will service as an advisory group for this grant. 
Next meeting – June 9 2016 1:00 to 2:30 United Way

